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Partner Jaimee Nardiello was recognized by New York Real Estate Journal (NYREJ) in its 2025
Women in Construction Spotlight for her leadership in construction law. This annual spotlight
recognizes noteworthy accomplishments and praiseworthy contributions of women that are making
a lasting impact across the New York A/E/C industry.

The profile highlights how Ms. Nardiello continuously devotes her time to the development of women
in real estate and construction law, including through her appointment as Chair of the Diversity
Committee for the ABA Forum on Construction Law, for which she previously served as a former
member of the Governing Committee. The Forum’s mission is to serve the construction industry
through education and leadership while building the best construction lawyers. At Zetlin & De Chiara
LLP, Jaimee leads the firm’s DEI efforts, and focus on associate mentorship. She also encourages
women to give back to rising females in the industry. Ms. Nardiello also devotes substantial time to
the professional development of women in real estate and construction, as a current Board Member
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of Commercial Real Estate Women of New York (CREWNY).

Read the full spotlight here.
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